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The year 2020 will be remembered for our resilience in adapting and over-

coming challenges of the pandemic and how we managed to fulfill our goal to 

keep our children continuing their education in a safe environment. The   

students returning to school is truly vital for their education and well being. 

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our sincere thank you to the 

entire school community for working together and following best practices to 

avoid the spread of COVID-19 within our school. It has been extremely gratify-

ing to see the efforts of staff, students and parents working together and 

cooperating with the new health protocols that the school has implemented 

this year. 

Once 2020 is firmly in our rearview mirror, we hope the pandemic follows 

suit! 

Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews  
Thursday, December 3, 2020  

This  year  Parent Teacher  Interviews  will be conducted virtually  on Microsoft  

TEAMS.  We look forward to   speaking  with you on Thursday  December 3, from  

8:30 a.m.  until 7:00  p.m.  Please make  sure that  you have  booked a time  slot  for  

your child.   All online bookings   will  close on Tuesday, December 1st.  

Please note that  Parent  Teacher Interview Day is a non-school day for 

students.   

Dates to Remember: 

• Dec. 3

Virtual Parent Teacher

Interview Day

• Dec. 17

Last day of school –

Preparatory, Senior

Preparatory and

Grade 1

• Dec. 18

Last day of school –

Toddler, Pre-Casa and

Casa

• Dec. 21 to Jan. 3

Christmas Holidays

• Jan. 4

First day back after

Christmas holidays
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Elementary  Bullying Prevention and Awareness Week  

During  the  week  of  November  16th  to  20th ,  elementary  students  participated in  a  Bullying  Aware-

ness  and  Prevention  Week.  The  week  was  dedicated  to raising  awareness  about  bullying.  Teachers  

engaged  the  students  using  activities involving  art,  role  play,  or  discussion.  
 

 

Our  grade 1 students  watched  videos  and skits  with  anti-bullying  messages.  We  are  very  proud  of  

the  school  spirit  and caring  attitude  shown  by our  students  throughout  the entire  week.  The Bullying  

Prevention program and  understanding  is  a solid  foundation for our  students, both at home and at  

school.  

Pick  Up Procedure  

Parents  please note that starting from  the New Year  2021, Entrances  B  and C will be locked  at 

5:30 p.m.   All students  formally  using  these entrances  will now be picked up at Entrance  A  located 

at the front Office.  

  Winter Weather 

The winter  weather has  arrived and we ask all  parents  to  bring  snow  pants, boots, hats and gloves  with  

your child’s name clearly written or labelled, to school everyday. Students will not have outdoor gym 

or recess if it is extremely cold.  
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Christmas  Concert  

TCPS  is  doing  our  best to  capture the  spirit of  the holiday

season for our students! Given the  current pandemic  and

students  doing their  best to  adjust to  this  new norm, we

are making  sure that the  students  continue to  feel the spirit

of the season!  

In lieu of our Annual  Christmas Concerts  we are putting

together a brief performance by  the students  and we hope

to  post it in our class  app for our  parents  to  enjoy during

the holiday season!  
 

Please stay tuned for exciting updates  and further details

through the school/class app!  

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Party Day 

Last Day of  School  - December 2020  

Families  are reminded that Thursday, December  17th is  the last day  for  our  

Preparatory, Senior  Preparatory  and Grade  1 students. Grade  1 students  are  

invited to  wear  civvies  to school instead of their  regular  school uniforms  on  

Thursday.  
 

 

Friday, December 18th will be the last day for all Casa classes.  

  Holiday Wishes 

On behalf of all the TCPS staff, we would like  to wish you a happy  holiday season and hope that you  

have an enjoyable holiday with your  families  and loved ones. Please note that all Campuses  of the school 

will be closed during the holidays.  

 

We thank everyone for their efforts in making this a wonderful school year to date, and look forward to  

seeing you all back at school on Monday, January 4, 2021.  
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